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IPAL’S REPORT

What an incredible week of weather we have had for the carnival events this week! The rain held off on
Tuesday for the Junior races and games, and by yesterday we were blessed with one of the most amazing
carnival weather days | have ever seen. The sun really does shine on Deanmore Primary School!

| would like to congratulate all students on your upholding of our school values. Training hard for success is
important, however | was just as impressed to see students who upheld our values of Unity and Respect, by
supporting others no matter what their faction, and celebrating the success of others, even we have not been
the winning competitor. Your children distinguished themselves and I’'m proud to be Principal of our school.

Many thanks to all staff and volunteers who supported the running of the carnival on the day, and have
invested time in the lead-up to the event to ensure the day went smoothly and positively.

Our Student Leadership team, and in particular for this carnival our Faction Leaders, have been outstanding in
their support during practices and their help on the days. Congratulations on living up to the high standard of
the office!

Students returning in 2020 — Deanmore PS is currently in discussions about our class sizes and structures
for the 2020 School Year. It is extremely helpful to us as a school if we have clear and up-to-date information
about your family’s movements in 2020, so that we can plan appropriately for the school year.

If your child is not returning to Deanmore Primary School in 2020 (except children in Year 6, and families
already in communication with the school), could you please notify the front office (via phone call 9341 1610)
or email: deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au and inform us which school they will be moving to.

Emma Cooke

Principal

Deanmore Primary School Payments

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your childs surname and what
you are paying for.

Our bank account details are:

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School
BSB: 306 073

Account Number: 1006385

Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the blue boxes outside the office.

PLEASE PAY EXACT AMOUNT AS NO CHANGE CAN BE GIVEN.
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Thank you to all that assisted in making our 2019 faction carnival events fabulous. The students and staff are very fortunate to
have an actively supportive community. The students demonstrated the school’s values through their participation in events
and their support of their peers. Thank you Mr Rodgers for your organisation.
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Merit and Value Awards
Congratulations!

Merit

Sofia Maretti
Jack Whitaker
Lisa Jarosz
Waverley Allen
Danny Hurst

Christina Shepherd
Abbey O’Connor
Noah Sweet
William Young
Sean Fontana

Ned Hall

Jobe Lewis
Bethany Boynes
Jack Reeves

Value

Oliver Mingin

Indianna Plint

Madeleine Hemington
Georgina Weeden
Sebastian Dowling-Weeks

Emilyn Lake

Zander Liddell-Houghton
Alexa Hicks

Jemma Robertson

Ella Rhodes

Zane Wilkinson Grubb

Amelia Kuipers
Tia Veale

Lillian Hollingsworth




) onpsych

** Currently taking referrals for Term 3 & 4 **

Noticed your child struggling with emotions or particular behaviours?

Psychologist, Bethany Price from OnPsych is here to help at Deanmore!
Bethany is a caring and friendly psychologist who works with children
experiencing a range of psychological issues, including, but not limited to:

anxiety

emotional concerns

grief and loss

stress from family situations
classroom difficulties
behavioural concerns
interpersonal or social
challenges

Autism Spectrum Disorder
and more

Each child is supported respectfully and uniquely.

There is NO COST to you for sessions, as OnPsych bulk-bills to Medicare.

If you believe that OnPsych might assist your child, please contact myself
and pick up a parent pack from the front office.

Ralmo Dias

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL



